Miranda Benson

From: Amanda Kearney-Smith <amanda.kearneysmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:46 PM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: NO to the Monument Ridge East Development
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I just moved to Monument in May after leaving Arvada because of overdevelopment. I am devastated
that we are already running into the same issues in Monument. We've saved for the last 10 years to
afford a 5-acre property in Canterbury Estates - this is a dream for us. Please don't allow the dollar
signs to persuade your decision today. Please consider the well-being and quality of life of the
residents first. As your constituents, our voices do matter despite comments from the chair that
anything other than the 'parameters' the committee has to consider.

Please vote no.



